
Detroit Public Schools Community District 
School Year 2020/21 

Annual Title I Parental Involvement Meeting Notice 
 

 

Dear Parent: 
 
We are proud to partner with you in educating your child(ren). Helping your child to 
succeed academically is impossible without your participation. For that reason, the staff 
would like to extend an invitation to you to attend the Annual Title I Parental 
Involvement meeting to learn about and discuss various Title I programs offered at the 
school.  
 
At this Parent meeting, you will learn about the following components: 
 

● School's participation in the Title I program 
● Title I requirements for your child's school 
● Joint development of Parental Involvement Plan 
● Joint development of School-Parent Compact Plan 
● Title I Parental Involvement Allocation 
● Increasing Parent's ability to assist students 
● Keeping parents informed and involved about their student’s progress 
● Making sure students take part in statewide tests 
● How to help students develop reading and math skills 
● Increasing standards for teachers and teachers' aides 
● And many more topics about helping your child learn 

 
As a parent, you have the right to be involved in your child's educational activities. The 
staff wants you involved because parents play a key role in helping our programs work 
for our students. We want to make it as easy as possible for all parents to participate. This 
meeting also gives you a chance to tell us what we can do to help you. 
 
ANNUAL TITLE I MEETING DATE, TIME, & LOCATION 
 
Date: ​ Wednesday, October 14, 2020 
Time: ​ 10:00AM-11:30AM  
Location: ​ ​https://tinyurl.com/MLATitle1

 
Please note that information provided at the annual meeting will be shared and made 
available upon a parent's request. There will be Title I workshops held throughout the 
school year at the school. I hope to see you at the annual meeting and at other scheduled 
Title I meetings. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Principal 


